
To: yaramanci@tu-berlin.de, 
       a.kemna@fz-juelich.de 
 
 
Dear Prof. Yaramanci, Dr. Kemna, 
 
Thank you for the evaluation of our paper but I think that you prejudge it.  
 
The variation of the IP/Resistivity anomaly on the reciprocal switch of current to receive 
electrodes is not an “accuracy” problem but a real problem that is connected in some 
cases with inaccurate interpretations, including the inversions. Our duty is to present 
some new facts, which support the previous one’s noticed before from other authors like 
Parasnis, Zabarovski, Keller, etc.   
 
Considering the importance of the problem I have decided to put the paper together with 
your reviews in a website for free public evaluations. I will inform you on the website 
address in due time. 
 
Regards, 
 
Prof. Dr. Alfred Frasheri  
 

 


